
We're a small team of researchers at the University of Stirling. We're working
on a 14-month study funded by Marie Curie. 

Our study explores what it's like to be on a visa in the UK when faced with life-
shortening/terminal illness. 

DO YOU HAVE LIVED-EXPERIENCE OF UK VISAS & LIFE-SHORTENING
ILLNESS?

DO YOU CARE FOR A RELATIVE IN THIS SITUATION?

DO YOU HAVE PROFESSIONAL EXPERIENCE IN THIS AREA?

WE NEED YOUR VIEWS!

Through our research, we hope to learn
about the experiences of individuals
and families when on a visa in the UK
and diagnosed with a life-shortening
condition. 

We hope to improve the development
of knowledge in this area, and to make
recommendations to policy makers
and services to better help individuals
and families in the future. 

To find out more, contact the research team:
financialinsecurity@stir.ac.uk

OR
view our website:

https://financialinsecurityendoflife.stir.ac.uk

One-off interviews will be carried out
by a  researcher and will last about 60
minutes. 

Interviews will be on a one-to-one
basis unless you’d prefer to bring
along someone you trust. 

Interviews can take place online or in
person at a day and time that best
suits you.

As a thank you, we’re offering
everyone taking part a £25 gift card. 


